
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2007 10:01 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Ste Marie Show & Auction 132

06/19/2007

  

Hi Everybody,  

I hope that those of you are that are going to Ste Marie Aux Mines Show have a great trip and find lots of interesting minerals.  

Alas this year I will not be attending, but quite a few e-Rocks people will be. I am sure there will be some meetings in the crowds, 

and at least two e-Rocks sellers will be there as exhibitors; namely Wolfgang Wendell and Mike Brooke  

During the Show we will be continuing e-Rocks auctions as usual starting Tonight Auction 132 is closing at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

Also  

Auction 134 will be starting at 18:30Hrs.  

More updates later this week, plus I am hoping to see a show report published!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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